Maasai Mara University
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR — ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400 P. O. Box 861 - 20500
E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs DATE: 13* March, 2024

TO: All Students REF: MMU/AA0031/006/2024/VOL.7/(41)

SUBJECT: REOPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY

This is to inform you that Senate during the meeting held on Wednesday, 13% March, 2024
resolved that the University be reopened. The schedule below indicates the re-opening dates for
the various cohorts:

S.No. | Cohort Reporting Date | Commencement
of Lectures
1. | @ All First, Second, and Fourth Year Students. Sunday, Monday,
e All Students pursuing the Bachelor of Science | 17" March,2024 18" March, 2024
in Nursing programme.
e All students undertaking Diploma and
Certificate Programmes.
2. | e Third Year students — All Programmes | Friday, Monday,
except BSc. in Nursing students. 26t April, 2024 | 29 April, 2024

Before re-admission, you will be required to:
i) Clear any outstanding fees for the semester.
ii) Pay a mandatory penalty of One Thousand (KShs. 1,000/=) Shillings for damages caused.
iii) Sign the bonding form that is available on the university website.

Kindly note that all payments should be made through the Jiunge App by the time of reporting.
No student will be allowed to enter the University premises if they do not meet the reopening
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